
Eureka County School District 
High School HVAC Upgrades 

 

  

 
NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 

INVITATION TO BID 

  
INVITATION TO BID EUREKA COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT, HIGH SCHOOL HVAC UPGRADES.  The Eureka 
County School District invites and will receive sealed bids for the renovation of Eureka County School District High 
School HVAC Upgrades Tuesday May 5, 2020 until 1:00 a.m., Local Time at Paul Cavin Architect LLC, 1575 Delucchi 
Lane, Suite 120, Reno, Nevada 89502. 
 
There will not be a pre-bid walk for this project. If the Contractor wishes to visit the site, the contractor can contact 
Doran Adams of Eureka County School District at 775-842-7015 to schedule a walk.  
 
Such sealed bids shall be received and will be opened and read publicly at the above hour, date and place by a 
representative of Paul Cavin Architect LLC. 
 
Electronic bid documents may be obtained from the Architect by bona fide General Contractors, licensed in the State 
of Nevada after Monday, April 6, 2020. 
             Contact Mike Maddox by email to obtain bid documents mike@paulcavindesign.com 
 Paul Cavin Architect LLC, 1575 Delucchi Lane, Suite 120, Reno, Nevada 89502, (775) 284-7083 
 
Bids must be submitted on the Bid Form supplied with the plans and specifications. 
 
The right is reserved by the Owner to reject any or all bids, or to accept the bid deemed best for the interest of the 
Owner. 
 
The estimate of construction cost for the Base Bid of this project is $1,200,000.00. 
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